
 

 

8th November 2023 

 

Barnet Infant Music Festival Trip – Friday 17th November   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Key Stage 1 students will be participating in this year's Infant Barnet Music Festival. The 

festival, is organised by the Barnet Music Service and aims to bring primary school children 

from across Barnet together to showcase their singing talents. Key Stage 1 have been practicing 

songs in preparation for this fantastic event and they are incredibly excited to perform their 

rendition of the popular song, 'Walking on Sunshine', to an audience of other participating 

schools. 

The festival will take place at Monkfrith Primary School on Friday 17th November 2023, 

from 1.30pm to 2.30pm. Please note that this is a closed event and unfortunately, parents will 

not be able to attend, however, we need some parent volunteers to support us on this trip. If 

you are available to assist, please specify on the slip below. Please be aware that without your 

help, this trip will not be able to take place. 

The participation fee for this event is £1.50 payable via ParentPay.  Please ensure that this is 

paid by Friday, 10th November 2023 as the payment will be closed after this date. 

We are exceedingly proud of our Key Stage 1 students for their dedication and enthusiasm 

throughout their rehearsals. This festival is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate their talent, 

whist also building connections with other schools in our community. We thank you for your 

continued support and look forward to an unforgettable event. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Burke 

Music Lead 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Barnet Infant Music Festival Trip – Friday 17th November 

I give my child: ___________________     Class: ___________ permission to attend. 

I would /would not like to volunteer on this trip.  

 
 


